September - November 2022 

Monthly educational content on preventing stormwater pollution is available for our partner agencies to use on their respective communication channels. 



Catch of the Day (Suggested posting time frame: Sept. - Nov.)
It’s striped bass 🐟 season in the Bay Area, but did you know that it’s not safe for women and kids to eat? Some fish, including striped bass, have high levels of PCBs and mercury, which can cause cancer and negatively affect brain development. It is especially important for women who are pregnant or breastfeeding to follow these guidelines. Learn more about what local fish are safe and not safe to eat at https://bit.ly/fish-smart
